
SOUTH GLOUCESTERSHIRE COUNCIL 

(MEMORIAL ROAD, HANHAM) (RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 202(-) 
 

Details of the proposed changes 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that South Gloucestershire District Council proposes to make an 
order under sections 1(1), 2(1) to (3) and 4(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as 

amended the effect of which will be to prohibit any vehicle waiting between the hours of 7.00 

am – 10am; and 2pm and 4.00pm, 10 Minutes, No Return within 1 hour, Monday to 

Friday (inclusive) in lengths of Memorial Road, Hanham, in the vicinity of Christ Church 
Primary School and Hanham Woods Academy. 
 
Exemptions in the order permit any vehicle to wait for the purpose of boarding or alighting; 
loading or unloading goods; delivering postal packets; maintenance of the road; supply of gas, 
water or electricity; the pursuance of statutory powers or duties; taking in petrol, oil, water or 
air from any garage; weddings or funerals and in accordance with the current provisions for 
vehicles displaying a disabled person's badge. 
 
Full details of the proposal are contained in the draft order.  If you would like to see a copy 
of the draft order, a map, and a statement of the Council's reasons for making the order, 
you may do so by visiting the Council's website at www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation.   If 
you are unable to do this but would like copies of the documents to be either emailed or 
posted to you, please contact the Council quoting the reference below by writing to the 
address at the bottom of this notice.  You may also telephone Katie Myles on 01454 863028 
or email katie.myles@southglos.gov.uk. You may view the documents at Kingswood One 

Stop Shop which will be by appointment only. 
 

IMPORTANT 
Due to the Covid-19 emergency restrictions, the safe and preferred option to access 
documents is by means of the links above. 
 

What if I want to send a letter about the proposals? 
 
If you would like to send us a letter about the proposals, or upload a document via the 
council’s website, please check that you: 
1. Include reasons for any comments you make, for or against, the proposals 
2. Send all comments in writing to the Monitoring Officer and Head of Legal, Governance 

and Democratic Services at the address below. 
3. Quote reference L3/DFA/STOP/PT.6764 on your letter. 

4. Send all letters by 20 January 2021. 
5. Mark your letter for the attention of Debbie Finch.  
 
Please note that all the letters received may be considered in public by the Council. The 
content of letters, together with the name and address of the person making it, could become 
available for public inspection. 
 
PO Box 1953,  
Bristol  BS37 0DB 
Dated:  16 December 2020 

John McCormack 
Monitoring Officer and Head of Legal, 
Governance and Democratic Services 
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